
Westmont Homes Association 
Board Meeting Notes for April 2017 

 
         April 17, 2017 
 
Meeting came to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
March minutes passed with a motion from Barb and Mark 
seconded the motion. 
 
Financial••••  The March financial statements were reviewed and 
approved. 
 
ARC Requests 
 Two ARC requests were reviewed and approved. 
 
Lawns & Grounds 
   
The Board was visited by Carolyn from Spectrum Lawn. She informed the 
board that on Saturday afternoon the 15th of April a Westmont resident 
got out of his car and harassed one of the Spectrum Mowing Crew 
associates.  This resident not only expressed his displeasure with the 
service but also used Racial slurs in the mans presence. 
 
The board then discussed the use of letters and door hangers to bring 
the situation to light with all the residents of Westmont. 
 
The board also discussed the use of off-duty Overland Park Police to 
be on premise during the mowing schedule.  They decided that they  
would first try to reach out to the residents and let them know of the 
situation.   
 
The decision was made to inform the residents of Westmont to NOT 
make personal contact with the Spectrum Lawn crew.  And to address 
all concerns, complaints and COMPLIMENTS to Carolyn of Spectrum  
Lawn. 


